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Radio System Upgrade OneVoice 2.0

The Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to undertake a
review, with a report at a future meeting of the Community and
Protective Services Committee, on the platform, system and
needs of each user of the communications system to determine
the most cost effective and reliable system for communication for
each of the services, recognizing and addressing the need for
interoperability between the services, as well the need for a level
of stability and insulation against the rapid changes in software
requirements; it being noted this review should also develop the
appropriate process or methodology for on-going management
of the system, including organizational design and budget
development; and it being further noted that the Civic
Administration should seek input from experts in the area.

November 17, 2015

M. Hayward

Estimated report back - 2017

Outdoor Tethering of Dogs

a) the Civic Administration, in consultation with AWAC, BE
DIRECTED to undertake work on recommendations for the
consideration of the CPSC in order to communicate with the
Province (Ministry of Community Safety and Correctional
Services) with respect to potential amendments to provincial
legislation to strengthen the protection of animals and consider
standers for tethering and outdoor living conditions;

b) the Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to prepare a report
and a draft potential amendment to the Dog Licensing & Control
By-law, for consideration at a future meeting of the Community
and Protective Services Committee, requiring animals to be
brought indoors during extreme weather conditions and providing
standards for outside housing structures for animals; and,

c) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to add any related,
pertinent information, gleaned during a review of relevant
regulations to an educational initiative focusing on a variety of
companion animal matters, including the humane treatment of
animals, as part of a proactive licensing program scheduled to
begin in May 2016.”

March 30, 2016
(Amended at Council
April 5, 2016)

G. Kotsifas

Estimated report back — June
2017
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3.

Request for Naming of Vimy Ridge Park

That the following actions be taken with respect to the request for
naming of Vimy Ridge Park:

a) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to complete
appropriate stakeholder consultation and report back to the
Community and Protective Services Committee (CPSC), as soon
as possible, with respect to a location that would be adequate
and a suitable Vimy Ridge commemorative location, including the
necessary budget;

b) the request to name a parcel of land located adjacent to the
Charlie Fox Overpass at Hale Street and Trafalgar Street, “Vimy
Ridge Park” BE REFERRED to a future meeting of the CPSC
when the above-noted information is available related to this
matter; and,

¢) the Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to make the necessary
arrangements for the land located adjacent to the Charlie Fox
Overpass at Hale Street and Trafalgar Street to be designated as
the temporary “Vimy Ridge Park” until such time as the actions
outlined in a) and b) have been completed and a permanent
“Vimy Ridge Park” has been established.

February 22, 2017

J.M. Fleming
B. Coxhead

Estimated report back — 2017

Museum London Endowment Funds Transfer Request

That the request from Museum London with respect to the
possible transfer of the Museum London Endowment funds to the
Museum London Foundation BE REFERRED back to the Civic
Administration for further discussion with Museum London and a
report back at a future meeting of the Community and Protective
Services Committee regarding this matter. (AS AMENDED)

May 24, 2017
(amended at Council
on May 30, 2017)

A.L. Barbon
M. Hayward

Estimated report back — 2017

City London By-law Heating for Apartment

That Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to report back to the
Community and Protective Services Committee (CPSC) on
updating the Vital Services By-law related to “adequate and
suitable” vital services in rented residential units; it being noted
that the CPSC received a communication from C. MacAskill
related to this matter. (2017-P01)

June 20, 2017

G. Kotsifas
O. Katolyk

Estimated report back - 2017




